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COMMISSION ON AGING HIRES DEPUTY DIRECTOR 

 

Traverse City, Mich. – The Grand Traverse County Commission on Aging is 

pleased to announce the addition of Laura Green to our organization.  Laura 

assumed the role of Deputy Director on May 15, 2014.  Prior to working for 
the Commission on Aging, Laura worked for Sylvan Learning for two years, 

and prior to that, worked for Bay Aging (Virginia), as Vice President of 

Community Living Programs.  Laura has extensive experience managing 

community based services for the elderly.  She has resided in the Grand 

Traverse County region for over nine years.  
 

Laura will oversee the In-Home Services division of the Commission on 

Aging.   

 
For more information contact Georgia Durga at 231-922-4688, or 

gdurga@grandtraverse.org . 

 

 
 

 

### 

 
 


